














 

 
 



YOUTH MINISTRY NIGHTS: 
 
 

September 8 and 22 (Faith Sharing) 
October 13 (Faith Sharing), & 27 (Fall 

Festival Setup Service) 
November 3 & 17 (Faith Sharing) 

December 8 (Faith Sharing/Adoration 
Evening) 

December 21 & 22—Gingerbread House 
Service and youth gift exchange 

 
All Faith Sharing nights for High School students 

are also Religious Education nights for Middle 
School students.  And Middle School students are 

welcome to attend the service nights! 

HIGH SCHOOL SPORTS     
BISHOP MANOGUE 

 

Tuesday 9/11 
3:00 Girls Tennis @ Spanish Springs 
3:00 Boys Tennis vs. Spanish Springs 

3:30 Girls Varsity Soccer @ Mc Queen 
3:45 Freshman Volleyball @ McQueen 

5:00 JV Volleyball @ McQueen 
5:15 Girls JV Soccer @ McQueen 

6:00 Varsity Volleyball @ McQueen 
 

Wednesday 9/12 
3:30 Boys Varsity Soccer @ McQueen 

3:45 Freshman Volleyball vs. Reed 
5:00 JV Volleyball vs. Reed 

5:15 Boys JV Soccer @ McQueen 
6:00 Varsity Volleyball vs. Reed 

 
Thursday 9/13 

3:00 Girls Tennis vs. Galena 
5:45 JV Football vs. Hug 

 
Friday 9/14 

7:00 Varsity Football vs. Hug 
Varsity Volleyball @ Las Vegas 

 
Saturday 9/15 

Cross Country @ Grass Valley 
9:00 Boys JV Soccer vs. Reed 
10:45 Girls JV Soccer vs. Reed 

12:30 Girls Varsity Soccer vs. Reed 
2:15 Boys Varsity Soccer vs. Reed 

GALENA 
 

Tuesday 9/11 
3:00 Girls Tennis vs. Reno High 
3:00 Boys Tennis @ Reno High 

3:30 Girls Varsity Soccer vs. Hug 
3:45 Freshman Volleyball vs. Hug 

5:00 JV Volleyball vs. Hug 
5:15 Girls JV Soccer vs. Hug 

6:00 Varsity Volleyball vs. Hug 
 

Wednesday 9/12 
3:30 Boys Varsity Soccer vs. Hug 

5:15 Boys JV Soccer vs. Hug 
 

Thursday 9/13 
3:00 Girls Tennis @ Manogue 
3:00 Boys Tennis vs. Manogue 

3:45 Freshman Volleyball vs. Reno High 
5:00 JV Volleyball vs. Reno High 

5:45 JV Football @ Spanish Springs 
6:00 Varsity Volleyball vs. Reno High 

 
Friday 9/14 

3:30 Girls Varsity Soccer vs. Reno High @ Aces Stadium 
5:15 Boys Varsity Soccer vs. Reno High @ Aces Stadium 

7:00 Varsity Football @ Spanish Springs 
 

Saturday 9/15 
9:00 Boys JV Soccer vs. Reno High 
10:45 Girls JV Soccer vs. Reno High 

DAMONTE RANCH 
 

Tuesday 9/11 
3:00 Girls Tennis vs. Reed 
3:00 Boys Tennis @ Reed 

3:45 Freshman Volleyball vs. Reno High 
5:00 JV Volleyball vs. Reno High 

5:00 Girls JV Soccer vs. Reno High 
6:00 Varsity Volleyball vs. Reno High 

6:45 Girls Varsity Soccer vs. Reno High 
 

Wednesday 9/12 
5:00 Boys JV Soccer vs. Reno High 

6:45 Boys Varsity Soccer vs. Reno High 
 

Thursday 9/13 
3:00 Girls Tennis @ Spanish Springs 
3:00 Boys Tennis vs. Spanish Springs 

3:45 Freshman Volleyball vs. McQueen 
5:00 JV Volleyball vs. McQueen 

6:00 Varsity Volleyball vs. McQueen 
 

Friday 9/14 
7:15 Varsity Football @ St. Mary’s 

 
Saturday 9/15 

9:00 Boys JV Soccer vs. McQueen 
10:45 Girls JV Soccer vs. McQueen 

12:30 Girls Varsity Soccer vs. McQueen 
2:15 Boys Varsity Soccer vs. McQueen 

We will be bringing NET Ministries to St. Rose again this 
year for a Confirmation overnight retreat as well as a 
Spring break retreat.  The dates are December 7-8 and 

March 27.  We will be looking for families to host these 
amazing young Catholics!  See Linda if you want more in-

formation! 
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A Letter from the Pastor’s Desk 
It has been two months since I’ve become the Pastor of Saint Rose of Lima and it has been a very 

smooth transition. I have seen a lot of friendly faces, welcoming attitudes, and many volunteers.  The Summer 
months were a slow time around the Parish, but that allowed me to focus on setting a foundation with all our 
beloved ministries. 

I am very happy to send out a warm welcome to all our new Parishioners!  We have had close to 80 
families register in the last couple of months.  There are a lot of ministries offered here at Saint Rose and they 
are ready and eager to meet you.  Please look in the ministry section of your Bulletin or stop by the front of-
fice for a ministry pamphlet.  
 Fall registration has begun and we are seeing great registration numbers.  CCD, RCIA and Youth Con-
firmation are all returning in September.  A very special thank you to all the teachers who have volunteered 
your time in helping our children learn the Sacraments of our faith. 
 RCIA has a new team of leaders under the leadership of Larry McBee and they have been preparing 
and accepting registrations and are ready to go! 
 The high school students of St Rose had a busy summer, attending a week-long Life Teen camp at Big 
Bear in Orange County.  Five teens and Linda attended the Life Teen, outdoor camp, going on a bus with four 
other parishes.  Twenty-three teens and four chaperones attended the Steubenville Conference:  a weekend of 
talks, mass, reconciliation, adoration and group fun.  To thank the parish for supporting the youth financially 
and prayerfully, these teens and their families hosted a free parish wide barbecue at the beginning of August, 
where the youth served the food and shared about their summer experiences.  The youth also helped a couple 
of parishioners with yard work this summer.   

One of the major projects I have taken on in my first two months has been our Building Project.  Alt-
hough we have received great support from the people of the parish, we were not able to do anything concrete 
in moving forward with the building.  Making forward progress has become my immediate priority.  Over the 
past two months I have had nine different meetings with the Capitol Campaign Committee, Finance Council, 
Parish Council, and Building Committee, which led to the final meeting with the Corporate Board.  I am hap-
py to announce that it has been approved that we will get our Design and Development plan completed. 

Father Bobin a new Pastoral Vicar here at Saint Rose arrived in early July.  He currently does our 
Monday through Wednesday morning masses and a few weekend masses.  On weekends he celebrates mass in 
Virginia City  Many parishioners have been very generous in helping him with rides and help preparing him 
for his driving test.  I thank you all for giving him a very warm, Saint Rose of Lima community welcome. 

The past two months we have been going through some difficult times here in the Parish.  We have 
suffered many great losses:  Father Tom Donnelly the founder of the Parish, a Priest, loved by all, our very 
own Pastoral Associate’s sudden loss of her son Randy, and two very beloved parishioners, Kathy Morris and 
Jim Toner.  The outpour of love, support, meals, and patience within the community has been overwhelming 
and we are extremely grateful.  

As the new school year begins, and people return home from vacations, we will go in full swing into a 
great new year.  When all of us work together within the church, it will be easy and God will love it.  Please 
do not hesitate to contact me when you need a priest. 

Thank you, 
Father Joseph 
Pastor 


